

November 8, 2013

Dr. Ray Perren
President
Lanier Technical College
2990 Landrum Education Drive
Oakwood, GA 30566

Dear Dr. Perren:

Thank you for your letter of August 6, 2013, and the notification of the relocation of the approved Winder-Barrow Campus, effective August 2014.

Current location:

89 East Athens Street Winder, GA 30680

New location (effective August 2014):

965 Austin Road Winder, GA 30680

We accept the notification for the relocation of the Winder-Barrow Campus and request no additional information.

Best regards,
Belle S. Wheelan

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/RER:iyw

cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson, Vice President

Dr. Steven M. Sheeley